GOOSE CREEK CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

PHILLIP HILL JR.
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING & WAREHOUSE OPERATIONS

RFP #22-001 for Disposal of Surplus Technology Items was originally awarded on October 18, 2021.
The District has the option to extend the award for this CSP for four (4) additional one-year terms. The
following vendors have accepted the District’s request to extend the contract using the third of four options
to extend:

e STS Electronic Recycling/DBA Technocycle
e Cornerstone Technologies Inc
e Second Life Mac

Compucycle did not respond to the renewal notice.



